

## 4 MOTHERS Leaving Lebanon in Peace ארבע אמהות יוצאים בשלום מלבנון PO.Box 23610 Tel Aviv 61231 - ISRAEL - Tel: 03 6953739 Fax: 03 6960483

The Honourable Bill Clinton President of the United States of America

9th December, 1998

Dear Mr Clinton,

As members of the Four Mothers Movement, we are writing to ask you to use your influence to help the Israeli government to implement UN Resolution 425.

Israel accepted this resolution in principle on the 1" of April, 1998, but has yet to put it into practice. Our Movement has consulted with many people in the top echelons of the Israeli Army who are convinced as we are, that Israel's continued presence in the security zone in Lebanon serves no useful purpose whatever. Every month brings home the terrible cost in terms of the lives of our sons.

You have been so determined and so successful in bringing together the Palestinian Authority and our Government, and we appeal to you now Mr President, please help us to implement Resolution 425 and extricate ourselves from the Lebanese Quagmire.

We wish you success in your visit to our region, and thank you for reading our heartfelt plea.

Yours faithfully,

Yes Members of the Four Mothers Movement